
   

   

   

 

Meeting Minutes: May 17, 2020 

Attendance 

A meeting of KASA was held online via ZOOM on May 17, 2020. Attendees included Noe, Lisa, Mike, 

Matt, Jeff, Kristilyn, Aric, Wayne, Tera, Evan, Kerry and Steve.  

Guest Input 
 
none 
 
Approval of minutes 
 
April 19, 2020 minutes: Lisa motion to approve, Kristlyn 2nd, approved by all. 

 
Treasurer’s Report 

$146,786.91 assets; liabilities $17,941.00; Including $10,000 to indoor field due in Aug 2020, and DOC 

contract (through July 2020).  $25,000 for Farmer’s Field is not included in the liabilities.  

Expenses greater than $1,000: Steve Purdy $2,647 DOC payment for May 15-  June 14th. $1,400 Youth 

Director payment for March and April 2020 to Evan Paradiso. 

Lisa gave a summary of the remainder of the year and the loss that the club will take by refunding a 
portion of fees to many families (likely 25-30K).  Discussion occurred on fees and if KASA should 
consider increasing fees for the upcoming season.  The group also discussed whether or not we are 
feeling OK about taking such a big loss when taking into account our overall liabilities including 
refunds, Farmer’s Field, turf, wages, etc.  Wayne reminded the group that many years ago KASA was 
putting away $5 per person every year for future development.  This money can be used in KASA’s 
investment into Farmer’s Field without counting it as any type of loss or liability.  The money was 
intended for that use in the first place.  Most agreed that the loss this season is what it is but, in the near 
future, we will need to consider adding fundraising back into the equation. Matt, Lisa, Tera, Aric, 
Kristilyn and Jeff volunteered to form a committee that will look into fees, fundraising and how to 
absorb the loss from COVID-19 causing the shut down the spring portion of the 2019-2020 season.  
Matt will schedule something with that group. 
 

Tera motion to approve treasurer report, Mike 2nd, approved by all. 

Registration: 2019-2020 

Mike: No updates 
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Club Planning: 

Lisa:  Currently working on refunds.  Already has sent letters out to our generous donors that have let 

KASA keep their registration fees.  She has an excel file ready to go for the rest of the refunds.  

Schedule of Activities:  

Jeff: July 13 is first day of tryouts.  Jeff will have a pre tryout meeting in late June.  Plan for coaches 

training in August.  

Sponsorship: 

Aric: Heard back from 5 sponsors that will donate their sponsorship for 2020 (total $2,000) and will be 

ready to sponsor again next year.  No sponsors asked for their money back, but they have until May 22 

to make the request.  If we don’t hear from those sponsors, we will move their sponsorship dollars to 

next year.  Aric is still working on Classic uniform sponsorship, Meijer and Target are still possibilities.  

Huterra is set up and running. 12 teams have signed up as of now.  If Paperfest occurs, KASA will 

support them.  

Communications: 

Mike: Nothing to report on website.  May do work with some sponsorships. 

Quartermaster  
 
Evan: Currently in contact with Decon for Academy uniforms.  Will get a price for Academy shirts to 
Lisa.  Stefan’s is working on how they will deal with the fact that uniform orders will come in later this 
year compared to a normal year. 
 

Field Maintenance: 

Kerry: Need to set up one set of goals and nets at Darboy for kids to use. Work to fix the large field at 

Sunset will occur this summer/fall.  

Tryouts:  

Jeff: Tryout message needs to be created and posted no later than next Friday. Not sure what tyrouts 

will look like yet as far as size of groups but, is currently working on that.  Jeff had a meeting with the 

coaches last Friday and advised that they could extend early offers but only if offers go to the entire 

roster.  It was not encouraged by Jeff, but it is an option. Academy to U11 kids need to be sure they 

know that KASA will be having a team. 

DOC: 

Steve:  Has been in contact with some coaches and teams through zoom.  Steve’s is sharing weekly 

sessions with club coaches that can be shared with their players via his YouTube account.  Steve and 

Evan are working on an Academy curriculum, they have a meeting planned for this week. Reminder 

that there should be a coache’s meeting for Academy this fall.  
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Academy Director  

Evan and Noe: Nothing new. Mike stated that Academy registrations can be turned on now.  

Open Questions/ Items 

Jeff: Regarding the subject of EC’s discussion involving team fees and how those would be handled this 

year? Due to no spring/summer season, what does it mean? There were a variety of ideas/positions on 

this.  It was decided that this would be rolled into the special group meeting on finances.  

Announcements 
 

Board Meeting: June 14, 2020 Board meeting at 6:30 p.m. via Zoom. 

 

Adjournment 

 

Meeting adjourned by Lisa,  2nd  by Aric, approved by all at 8:40 p.m.   


